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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You will be aware from national media coverage, that the National Education Union (NEU) 
has declared national and regional strike action as part of a dispute between union and 
government. This action affects teaching staff only.   
 
Regional strike action is planned for Tuesday 28th February.  However, we do not expect this 
action to cause any disruption to classes at Westwood Academy. 
 
Please ensure your child attends school as normal on Tuesday 28th February.   
 
Further, nationwide industrial action is planned for 15th and 16th March and we will confirm 
implications of that action as soon as possible.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ms Wimperis 
Principal 
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